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18th September 2013

Mr Robert Calderwood

Chief Executive Officer

NHS Greater Glasgow & Clyde

JB Russell House, Gartnavel Royal Hospital

1055 Great Western Road

Glasgow, G12 0XH

Dear Robert,
Following the meeting of the GP Subcommittee on Monday 16th September, the Committee have now had an opportunity to review the progress that has been made to date in relation to the newly formed Primary Secondary Care Interface Group.  As you’ll remember this group was set up with your assistance to address the issue of work load shift, together with other concerns raised by General Practitioners.  The Group was seen an alternative measure to sending a proforma letter to Secondary Care colleagues and on 28th January 2013 the GP Subcommittee had voted to:

‘Postpone the secondary care proforma letter whilst we work with the Board to develop a new process which the committee feel will address our concerns. This is on the proviso that the committee will review the situation in six months’ time to ensure sufficient progress is being made’

Following discussion on Monday the Committee voted on the motion below and have approved a further extension.
‘Greater Glasgow & Clyde GP Subcommittee will further postpone the GP developed Hospital Proforma letter for a further 6 months until a further review of the outcomes of the Primary Secondary Interface has been discussed by the GP subcommittee’

We aim to review progress again in the New Year by which time the Committee hopes that significant change has occurred.  We will keep you informed of the outcome.
Yours Sincerely
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